
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  City Councilors  

 

DATE:  November 2, 2018 

 

RE:  Conservation Commission  

 

 

I propose the appointment of Councilor Brent Todd as the Council Representative to the 

Conservation Commission, effective December 1, 2018.  Councilor Todd will replace 

Councilor Coen on the Conservation Commission; Councilor Coen will remain a member 

through November 30, 2018.     

 

Accordingly, I ask for a suspension of the rules so that this nomination may be affirmed 

at the November 13, 2018 City Council Meeting.   

 

 

 

       

 

 

City of Concord, New Hampshire 

Memorandum from Mayor Bouley  


